
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Circular Letter 01/2020 

 
2 April 2020 

 
 
Subject:  Implementation of Circular Letters 
 
To:  All Members and Sister Organizations 
 
Dear Member, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that IALA intends to communicate important information to its Members, 
Sister Organizations and other interested parties by means of Circular Letters. 

 
The purpose of Circular Letters is to inform members of important information, formal invitations, 
and other essential updates relating to the work of IALA. The Circular Letters will be stored on the 
IALA web-site and may be viewed and downloaded from this link: https://www.iala-aism.org/news-
events/circular-letters/ 
 
I hope that this new simple, effective and expedient means of communicating to all our members 
and stakeholders will be of use and well received. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Francis Zachariae 
Secretary-General 
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